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Ms. Denise Williams, Room 2-B450
Audio Division, Media Bureau
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street SW
Washington, DC 20554

Dear Ms. Williams:

Robert Gehman, Jr., PE
Jeffrey C. Gehman

Ryan C. Wilhour
William T. Godfrey, Jr.

William J. Kessler, PE, Emeritus

This letter is to inform you that on May 16th, 2014, WVEP-FM (Facility ID: 70643)
owned by West Virginia Educational Broadcasting Authority (WVEBA) went silent due to
high winds which caused the transmission line to physically detach from the antenna. The
detached transmission line suffered irreparable mechanical damage and must be replaced.
WVEBA has acquired a new transmission line and is now waiting for its delivery and
installation. It is believed that the repair of the facility will fall within a 10 to 30 day
window from the date of going silent. The anticipated date of going back on-the-air is
May27, 2014

In the event that the facility cannot be repaired within 30 days from May 1 6t1 2014, then
a silent STA shall be filed pursuant to Section 73.1635 of the FCC rules.

If you have any questions or need clarification, please don't hesitate to contact me via
phone 352-332-3157 ext 3 or email at ryan@kesslerandgehman.com

Sincerely,

Ryan C. Wilhour
Consulting Engineer
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